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Rib Lake Middle School 
                               Office Hours 
   The Middle School office will be open from 8 am-3 pm, beginning 
Wednesday, August 15th.  The office will not be open on Friday, 
August 17th or August 24th.  If you have any questions prior to the 
opening of the office, please stop in or call the District Office locat-
ed in the Elementary School building (715.427.3222). 

  Middle School MUSIC 
       All 6th grade students 
must take part in Band or 
Choir (they may take both) 
to fulfill a music require-
ment.  7th & 8th grade stu-
dents do not have this re-
quirement.  Students will be 
scheduled in music classes 
per their choice.  Any chang-
es to a student’s music 
schedule must be completed 
by the end of the first week 
of school.  Changes require 
a note from the parent stat-
ing the change and reason 
for it.  The teacher and prin-
cipal will also need to sign 
the change request before 
the office can make an  
official change of schedule. 

Are you new to the Rib Lake School District? 
   If your family has recently moved to the area and you have a student(s) you would 
like to enroll in the Rib Lake School District, please contact the middle school office 
to ensure a smooth start for your student. 

                   Middle School SPORTS 
   ALL athletes must have an updated WIAA physical or per-
mission card, concussion agreement form and verification that 
rules for the respective sport are agreed to on file before they 
can practice.  If you have any questions regarding any of these 
requirements for your athlete, please contact the middle school 
office. 
  Practice for Middle School Cross Country, 
Football and Volleyball begin in August. 
  WIAA pre-participation sports physicals may be offered at a 
special reduced rate at Aspirus Clinics.  Be sure to check ’The 
Star News’ for this possible option. 

The 1st day 
of School for 
the 2018-19 
school year 
is Tuesday, 
September 

4, 2018.    
 
Recommended supply lists are availa-
ble by contacting the middle school 
office, checking the school website or 
Rib Lake Schools’ Facebook page.  
They are also available at Walmart in 
Medford. 
 


